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Grade 3 and 4 Parents and Students, 

    

WELCOME TO DOVER AVENUE SCHOOL!!!!!! 

 

As Principal, I look forward to meeting you and also look ahead to a rewarding and 

enjoyable educational experience for all of our district’s 4th and 5th graders. 

 

I have served as Principal at Dover Avenue for many years and am passionate  

about what we provide for our students within the Dover City Schools. New 

opportunities will come our way next year…with a unique awareness and attention 

to the developmental stages of our students. 

 

A building tour and student orientation will take place in the spring to help 

students acclimate to their new surroundings. In addition, parents will also have the  

opportunity to visit during “Meet The Teacher Night” in August. 

 

Information regarding our Elementary Reconfiguration can be found on our  

district webpage (www.dovertornadoes.com) under “Latest News.” Please take 

time to review the information presented there. 

 

I feel confident that next year’s 4th and 5th graders will feel comfortable in no time 

at all, and am also confident you will find Dover Avenue to be: 

  

“A GREAT PLACE TO LEARN!” 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Renee Sattler 

 

http://www.dovertornadoes.com/

